
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/20/2016 11:03:01 AM

Subject: Real Estate and IT Executive Orders
Attachments: Real Estate Executive Order 1.8.16.docx

2015-XX EO In re IT.DOCX

Holly,
 
The Governor wants to empower Marcia to save money and improve services by centralizing some Real Estate and IT 
functions.  In a meeting last month, she agreed to issue Executive Orders along those lines.  I have attached drafts for 
your review.  Would it be reasonable for us to issue these next week?
 
Thanks,
 
Austin
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